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• Xiomara provided an update regarding the ongoing weekly Spanish 
class/coaching meeting, which is held every Thursday from 11:00 a.m. to Noon. 
She reported that the class members are learning and practicing new Spanish 
political terminology, reviewing Candidates Schiff’s and Whitesides' bilingual 
campaign websites, and studying the Voto Latino organization and the Latinos 
con Biden-Harris website to obtain bilingual translations on various issues: gun 
violence, education, climate change, reproductive rights, etc... 

 
• Xiomara invited newcomers and asked MWD members to invite their bilingual 

friends to join this group. If interested, please email her 
at xiomarafloresholguin@gmail.com or contact her at (213) 944-0287. She 
invited the MWD Spanish class members who were present (Barrie, Caryn, 
Deborah Lynn, and Katherine) to comment on the class in the chat space.  

 
• Xiomara will work with Nadia from CADEM to offer Spanish-speaking and 

English-speaking "canvassing" workshops at the new office in Palmdale. The 
workshops will train canvassers to speak "everyday" political language to make 
stronger connections with our CA-27 Latino voters, who are critical in this 
election. These classes will prepare CA-47 bilingual canvassers, too. 

 
• Xiomara invited interested bilingual canvassers to sign up on June 1st and 2nd 

and come early to practice the bilingual Spanish/English CA-27 script and role-
play!  

 
• Suzanne Goldberg, an MWD member, will provide the Dave Min campaign with 

Vietnamese translations (postcards, phone banking scripts, etc..) 
 

• Xiomara will assist with the Spanish translation of CA Grassroots Alliance's 
Firebreak video. Thank you, Patti, for supporting the translation of your powerful 
video into Spanish. 

 
In closing, Xiomara called on ALL of the MWD members to get involved with us 
because it's the "teamwork that makes the dream work!" Please join us. We must win in 
November!  
 
A Todos - Nos vemos Junio 1 en Palmdale,Junio 2 en Santa Clarita o Junio 8 en Irvine! 
Muchas gracias! 💙 
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